
Parent Open  

Afternoon 

Come and have a look at your child’s books and 

learning environment this half term! It will be a 

great chance for you to see what they have been 

learning, and to ask informal questions of your 

child’s class teacher.  Details as follows:  

Date:  

Wednesday 24th January 

Time: Drop in any time from 3:30 to 6:30 

Place: Your child’s classroom.  

If you arrive at home time, please stay with your child’s 

class teacher who will provide you with signing in stickers 

and bring you to the classroom.  

If arriving after home time, please sign in through the 

main office.  
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